
 

QUARTERLY GREETINGS  TO GUILD CHILDREN 

23RD SEPTEMBER 2019 

Quarterly greeting was organized by the student volunteers of MSSW.  The chief guest of 

the event was Dr. C.R Manjula, Assistant Professor and head of the Tamil department in  

Madras School of Social Work. She addressed the students on the habit of cultivating 

reading habits especially focusing on the ancient Tamil language. She also encouraged 

the students to write poems and stories which could enhance their writing skills. The 

session was ended by little cultural performance. Later, refreshments were distributed to 

the students. This quartly meeting was conducted mainly for the parents to know about 

the academic performance of their wards. 
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